
EARLY RELEASE DAY – January 15th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

o  This Wednesday, January 15th is an Early Release 
day.  
 
 

o School will let out at 12:50 p.m. Car line and walk-up 
line will operate as normal. Busses will leave school 

between 12:50 and 1:00 and will drop off at their 
regular stops. 

 
 

o If your child has a change of transportation that day, 
please let his or her teacher know. 

 
 

o Please call the school at (352) 524- 5200 if you have 
any questions! 

 
 



 


